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The Honorable Tim Pawlenty
Governor of Minnesota
130 State Capitol
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

The Honorable Ron Erhardt, Chair
House Transportation Committee
591 State Office Building
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

The Honorable Mary Liz Holberg, Chair
House Transportation Finance Committee
443 State Office Building
St. Paul Minnesota 55155

The Honorable)im Knoblach, Chair
House Ways and Means Committee
453 State Office Building
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

The Honorable Steve Murphy, Chair
Senate Transportation Committee
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Room 306
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

The Honorable Richard Cohen, Chair
Senate Finance Committee
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Room 121
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

vi1:nnesota Legislative Reference Library ...
645 State Office Building
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

YEARLY LISTING OF ALL EXECUTED DESIGN-BUILD CONTRACTS

Minnesota Statutes 161.3428 requires the Commissioner of Transportation to submit to the
Governor, the chairs of the House of Representatives, and the Senate committees with
jurisdiction over transportation policy and finance, and the Legislative Reference Library a yearly
listing of all executed design-build contracts. The report must identify the contractor, the
contract amount, the duration, and the services to be provided. The list and summary must be
sorted by contractor, show the aggregate value of contracts, and state the termination date of
each contract.

Since September 1, 2005, the Minnesota Department of Transportation executed only one
design-build contract. The contract was awarded to Lunda/Hoffman/Shafer (LHS) for
$36,829,912.04. The contract is for the design and construction of roadway and bridge
improvements to TH 52 in Oronoco between 59th Avenue NW and 85th Street NW. The final
acceptance date for the contract is May 30, 2008.

Please feel free to contact Jay Hietpas, MnlDOT Design-Build Program manager at 651-296­
5729 if you have questions about this design-build project.

Sincerely,

(!{/LJ.J.-'---~ 'YL'~-L<.-
Carol Molnau
Lt. Governor/Commissioner
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